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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Thailand to this UPR Session and thanks them for the presentation of the national report today.

We welcome the response of Thailand’s government to the Covid-19 pandemic, which has resulted in a reduction in casualties.

We also take note of the Government’s efforts to implement the 5th National Plan on the Empowerment of Persons with Disabilities which has resulted in enjoying full access and living independently in society for persons with disabilities.
Madam President,
My delegation offers the following recommendations to Thailand:

1. Take the necessary steps to ensure respect to human rights standards while combating human trafficking;
2. Ratify the International Convention on the Suppression and Punishment of the Crime of Apartheid.
We wish Thailand a successful review.  
I thank you, Madam President
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